
Woolaston Primary School 

Sports premium funding  

2020-2021 

This academic year has been impacted by the pandemic but we have worked alongside Prostars 
and other agencies to provide PE experiences for our children. 

What we did! 

Prostars offered CPD to class teachers focusing on specific aspects that had been identified in a 
staff audit. 

Lunchtime clubs have also taken place across the year to develop children’s fitness levels. Sport 
coaches are on site to develop children’s sportsmanship and understanding of the rules of 
games. 

Clubs have taken place on Monday and Wednesday evenings after school and when we have 
been able to do so due to Covid restrictions. The year groups will change in Summer Term 
Two.    

In Summer Term 1, we have organised for a climbing wall to visit school. All year groups will be 
able to take part. Alongside this, we also have an archery set being provided and so we will be 
able run archery sessions for those children in KS2. 

During both Summer Terms 1 and 2, the whole school will be taking part in yoga sessions.  This 
event will be launched during Summer Term 1 and then followed up in Summer Term 2. 

We are still hoping to join any external events during Summer Term 2 if Government guidance 
allows us to, this may incur small costs for entry. 

We are hopeful that next academic year we will be able to reinstate a lot of the activities that we 
have previously delivered such as competitions and additional activities. 

 


